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Saltburn Golf Club aims to operate a modern and forward thinking dress code policy so that 
Members, Guests & Visitors can enjoy the Course and Clubhouse. The standard of dress can be 
summarised as being ‘Smart Casual’. You are respectfully requested to follow the dress code as 
below: 
 

On the Course 
• All members must wear tailored trousers or shorts on the Course.  Ladies may also wear 

skirts designed for golf.  

• Shirts designed specifically for golf or shirts that are seasonally appropriate (such as roll-
neck) must be worn and must be tucked into the waistband.  Ladies may also wear golf 
shirts that are designed to be worn untucked. 

• Recognised golf shoes must be worn.  

• Socks and trainer socks must be predominantly plain. 

 

 The following are not permitted on the Course: 
• Blue denim jeans, combat trousers (with side pockets) and beach, Bermuda, combat or 

sports shorts. 

• T-shirts, vests, sun tops and shirts designed for other sports (e.g. football, rugby or 
hockey.) 

 

In the Clubhouse 
• Smart casual as detailed above as being permitted on the course, except that smart blue 

denim (no slits, holes or patches) is also permitted and appropriately tailored shirts may 
be worn over the waistband.  

• Footwear should be smart (e.g. no beach flip flops, Crocs or hiking boots) and no golf 
shoes are allowed in the Clubhouse other than in the changing rooms. It is not necessary 
to wear socks with footwear.  

• Hats are not to be worn in the Bar, Lounge or Dining Room (unless religion dictates) 

 
Themed functions and other events may have different dress codes as specified by event 
organisers. 
 
If you require any clarification on the dress code, please don’t hesitate to ask a member of staff 
who will be pleased to help.  
 
Please be aware that if you do not adhere to the dress code on the course or in the Clubhouse,  
you may be asked politely to leave. 
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